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Wednesday, January 31, 2007

To: Toronto and East York Community Council
From: Deputy Mayor Joe Pantalone
Subject: Senhor Santo Cristo Festival

Attached is a letter from Rev. Liborio Tavares, organizer of the annual Senhor Santo
Cristo Festival requesting that this event be declared as an event of municipal
significance at the next Toronto and East York Community Council meeting for liquor
license purposes.

The Senhor Santo Cristo Festival will be taking place from May 12 to May 13, from 2:00
PM to 11:00 PM at the St. Mary’s Church at Portugal Square (Bathurst Street and
Adelaide Street West).

Yours truly,

Joe:ﬁ F’érﬁmiana
Deputy Mayor
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January 19, 2007

Deputy Mayor Joe Pantalone;

I would like to inform you that St. Mary’s Church is planning their annual Senhor Santo
Cristo Festival, which is to be held on May 12th and 13th, of 2007.
This Festival is of Municipal Significance and will take place at St. Mary’s Church at Portugal
Square at Bathurst and Adelaide St. W.

The Festival will commence of Saturday, May 12th, 2007 at 2:00 p.m. At 5:30 p.m. the
procession will start. The concert put forth by the band of St. Mary’s and other bands will start
at 8:00 pm. The celebration will likely continue until approximately 11:00 p.m. On Sunday,
May 13th, at 2:00 p.m. The procession will start at 3:00 pm. The concert put forth by the
band of St. Mary’s and other bands will start at 8:00 p.m. and will likely continue until
approximately 11:00 p.m.

We would appreciate if you could, take care of these letters of permission to their different

departments. Also, to be in charge of the process, in order to make it easier for us as well as
faster.

If you require any other information concerning our Festival, please do not hesitate to contact
me at the telephone number and or address listed below.

Sincerely;

Rev. Liborio Tavares
(Pastor)

588 Adelaide Street West, Toronte, Ontario M6J 3P8 Canada  Telephone:(416) 703-2326  Fux:(416) 703-4196  stmaryschurch2@rogers.com



